
Help TPPD win K9 grant 
Posted: Oct. 19, 2021 
 
The Tinley Park Police Department has been nominated to receive a $5,000 
grant to help purchase and train a new K9 officer as part of the 2021 
Aftermath Cares K9 Grant. The Police Department needs your help to make it 
happen! 
  
Please visit Aftermath.com now through Tuesday, Oct. 26 and scroll down 
the page to cast your vote for Tinley Park as often as once per day until 
voting ends. Winners will be announced on Thursday, Oct. 28. Vote today! 

https://www.aftermath.com/2021-illinois-k9-voting/

